
 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

 

Following measures announced in the Budget 2022-2023 for a 75% subsidy on the selling price 

of seeds at its Store in Campaign 2022, the AMB is pleased to announce that applications for 

refund is now open up to 19 December 2022. 

Eligible Growers will have to submit their original Sales Invoices at the Seed Unit during office 

hours. 

Growers are kindly requested to contact the Seed Unit, AMB on Tel No. 433 4025 for any 

further information/clarification. 
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